
 
 
 

CITY OF SCRANTON  
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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
DATE:  November 27, 2018  
        
 
 

The City would like to remind residents that bags for leaves and fall yard waste are available at 
all local Fire Departments and the Department of Public Works. Proof of residency is required at 
the time of pick up. Please note that the bags are being provided free of charge. 

 

The Department of Public Works will be picking up leaves the week of December 10, 2018. 
During this week, paper recyclables will not be picked up.  
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Contact:  Kay Garvey (kgarvey@scrantonpa.gov)  

570-348-4101 
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